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We continued with our fall harvest theme, focusing on Thanksgiving.  The children completed a variety of activities this week to do with the holiday.  We’ve sung songs and read poems and books relating to this topic.   All of the children made hand turkeys as well as cork-print turkeys.  Our group discussed what Thanksgiving is and brainstormed things that we are thankful for.  The children then each drew a picture of what they are thankful for.  We compiled them to make Thanksgiving booklets.  Enjoy them!











We are looking forward to our trip to the Salmon Run on Wednesday. Please refer to the yellow sheet that was attached to the permission slip for all of the details of the day. We should be back at the school around 2:00. Thank you to parents who have volunteered to come. Unfortunately, there is a parking fee of $10 at the Park so you may wish to carpool with other parents. In order to make sure that your focus is on the school students, we are asking that neither pre-schoolers nor dogs be brought along. Thank you





Our library schedule has had to be changed. For the rest of the school year our new library day will be Thursdays. Please make sure that your child has a bag for his/her library book.





To meet the goals of the BC Curriculum, I use a thematic approach when planning and teaching.  So much of how we learn is integrated across different parts of the curriculum. We have started our Fall Changes theme, with a focus on Salmon. We met our puppet friend, Barry the Salmon. He introduced us to the life cycle of the salmon. Ask your child if s/he can remember some of the different stages. We got to hear about Barry’s life as an egg in her redd. Ask your child to tell you what a redd is. Then we met Barry as he got bigger and was an alevin. Ask your child to tell you the special thing that alevins have that they use for eating.





Thurs., Oct. 13 is an Early Closure Day. Students are dismissed at 12:41 on this day. This early closure is used to accommodate Parent-Teacher Conferences. For my class, conferences will take place after school on Tuesday as well as after school on Thursday. On-line sign-up has already started on � HYPERLINK "https://ptcfast.com/schools/Westmount_Elementary" �https://ptcfast.com/schools/Westmount_Elementary�


I would like to meet with everyone so please make sure to sign up. On Early Closure Days the children need to bring a good-sized snack but they do not need to bring a lunch.








We started our Big Buddy program with Mrs. Ruddick’s grade 4 class.  This week their buddies came and read to them and we also spent some time with them in the gym on Thursday morning during our weekly Boks program. Ask your child if s/he can remember his/her buddy’s name.








Just a reminder that Monday is Thanksgiving and there is no school.  We’ll see everyone on Tuesday.  Have an enjoyable Thanksgiving! 





  Mrs. Sandra 


      MacDonald	     
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“What does Mr. Turkey say?…”


Ask your child to sing you our Thanksgiving Song.








